

Mr. Rudolf Matindas
Head
National Coordinating Agency for Surveys and Mapping
(BAKOSURTANAL)
JI.Raya Jakarta – Bogor KM 46
Cibinong, Bogor
INDONESIA

February 27, 2006

Dear Mr. Rudolf Matindas,

I would like to thank you for your letter dated January 25, 2006 with regards to the 1st Indonesian Geospatial Technology Exhibition on 23-27 August, 2006, in Jakarta.

I am convinced that the opportunity will be maximized by stakeholders of geospatial data and technology at all levels and that it will contribute to raising public awareness not only within Indonesia but also regionally.

While wishing you a success, it is with great pleasure for us PCGIAP to endorse and support this event of great significance to the regional SDI community. The event will be advertised on our web site, calling for participation of the members.

Best regards,

Peter Holland President, PCGIAP

Mon